
E-safety Curriculum Key Vocabulary 

 
 

Skill areas 

Self-image and 
identity 

Online 
relationships 

Online 
reputation 

Online bullying  Managing online 
information 

Health, Well-
being and 
lifestyle 

Privacy and 
security 

Copyright and 
ownership 

Aged 4-7 Online, offline, 
stop, no, I’ll 
tell, I’ll ask, 
sad, 
embarrassed, 
uncomfortable, 
upset, trusted 
adult, help.  

Technology, 
communicate, 
permission, video 
call, apps, 
considerate, 
respect, email, 
online gaming, 
sharing, deny, 
consent, 
pressure, agree, 
accept, trusted 
adult.  

Internet, 
information, 
online, copied, 
trusted adult, 
permission, 
consent.  

Unkind, 
feelings, 
bullying, 
victim, blame, 
help. 

Internet, information, 
search engines, voice 
activated technology, 
trusted adult, sad, 
worried, upset, hurt, 
Google, Siri, Alexa, 
webpages, make believe, 
made up, true, real.  

Safe, healthy, 
rules, technology, 
environments, 
screen time. 

Personal 
information, 
sharing, trusted, 
passwords, 
protection, 
private, smart 
devices.  

Create, 
belongs, 
owner, copy.  

Aged 7-
11 

Online, offline, 
identity, 
representation, 
avatar, social 
media, 
positive, 
negative, 
modified, 
changed, 
altered, sad, 
worried, upset, 
uncomfortable, 
frightened, 
help.  

Online, offline, 
information, 
uncomfortable, 
worried, 
permission, 
sharing, 
livestreaming, 
gaming, emojis, 
memes, gifs, 
communication, 
harm, 
collaboration, 
trusted adult,  

Search engine, 
personal 
information, 
permission, 
consent, 
created, 
copied, 
shared, 
judgements, 
summarise, 
digital 
personality, 
anonymity.  

Appropriate 
behaviour, 
bullying, 
support, 
reputation, 
content, 
sharing, 
posting, 
physical, 
online, 
evidence, 
screenshot, 
screen 
grabbing, 
abuse, report, 
banter, block, 
helpline,  

Information, search 
engines, key terms, 
autocomplete, buy, sell, 
advertise, belief, opinion, 
fact, opinions, true, fair, 
content, judgements, in-
app purchases, pop-ups, 
bots, fake news, voice-
activated, sceptical, 
reviews, validity, 
reliability, evidence, 
targeted ads, 
notifications, influence, 
manipulation, persuasion, 
persuasive design, 
vloggers, content 
creators, influencers, 
stereotypes, hoax, mis-
information, dis-
information. 

Screen time, 
mood, behaviour, 
sleep, 
relationships, 
negative, 
positive, age 
restrictions, 
pressure, 
uncomfortable, 
limit, strategies, 
mindfulness, 
benefits, risks, 
permission, in-
app purchases, 
loot boxes, PEGI, 
BBFC, parental 
warnings, 
persuasive 
design, night-shift 
mode.  

Passwords, 
private, 
strategies, 
pressured, 
collect, share, 
consent, digital 
age of consent, 
likes, messages, 
geolocation, 
friends, voice 
messages, app 
permissions, 
updates, 
browser, privacy 
settings, scams, 
phishing, terms 
and conditions.  

Copy, 
permission, 
ownership, 
belongs, reuse, 
owns, assess, 
justify, 
acknowledge 
sources.  

 


